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Budget Message from 
Commissioner Peter H. O’Meara 

July 9, 2009 

 
 

In lieu of the passage of the FY'10 Budget, the Office of Policy and Management (OPM) has 
advanced (July) monthly allotments in each account which will ensure that the Department of 
Developmental Services (DDS) has sufficient financial resources in order to conduct our business. 
After an internal review of each allotment, we concur that we currently have sufficient funding to 
address all current obligations. Until the State Budget is passed, and we receive our 'official' 
budget for Fiscal Year 2010, we will continue our on-going review and discussions with OPM 
concerning interim allotments in each account in order to ensure that we have sufficient resources 
to timely pay for the purchase of goods and services.  
 

 

 

 


